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August 2, 2022 

 

 
The Executive Committee of the South Carolina High School League met on August 2, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. at 
the SCHSL Office, 121 Westpark Blvd, Columbia, South Carolina.  The following members were present:  
Jason Warren, Dr. Darryl Owings, Sony Bryant, Nicholas Pearson, Dr. Kandace Bethea, Tony Folk, Carlos 
Cave, Kyle Boczkowski, Andy Rogers, Julieanne Lang, Hezekiah Massey, Dr. Adam Lanford, Adrian Busch, 
Coby Brandyburg, Dr. Sam Barfell, David Byrd, Derek Phillips, and Dr. JR Green. 
 
Jason Warren called the meeting to order. 
 
Prayer led by Tony Folk 
 
Pledge of Allegiance led by Jason Warren 
 
A motion made by Sonya Bryant, seconded by Kyle Boczkowski, to approve the minutes from the April 19, 
2022, meeting passed 12-0 (13 members present). 
 
Action Items: 

• A motion to approve at-large members Dr. JR Green, Dr. Sam Barfell, and Julianne Lang – PASSED 

• Carlos Cave was elected SCHSL Executive Committee Vice President for the 2022-2023 school year. 

• A motion to use either SCHSL academic requirements for eligibility or the State Board of Education 
academic requirements for eligibility for the first semester and only the State Board of Education 
requirements beginning the second semester of 2022-2023 – PASSED 

• A motion to give authority to SCHSL Commissioner, Dr. Singleton, to compare proposals of both 
Benedict College and the University of South Carolina (Williams Brice Stadium) as State Football 
Championship venues for 2022-2023 – FAILED 

• A motion to use Benedict College as the location for the 2022-2023 State Football Championship and 
consider proposals from the University of South Carolina for 2023-2024 - PASSED 

 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Dr. Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 
 
Note:  In all votes, the President only votes in the event of a deciding vote. 


